
 

 

INFORMATION 

Goldfields Gas Pipeline 

PROPOSED ANNUAL TARIFF VARIATION 2014 

The Economic Regulation Authority has allowed an adjustment to the reference tariff for the 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP), as proposed by Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT).   

GGT submitted a letter to the Authority detailing proposed adjustments to the reference tariff 
on 6 December 2013.  Following discussions with GGT during December and January, a 
revised letter with updated adjustments to the reference tariff was submitted to the Authority 
on 20 January 2014.  A copy of the revised letter is available on the Authority’s website.  

The Authority has assessed GGT’s proposal and supporting information, and is satisfied that 
it complies with the approved reference tariff variation mechanism.  

The Authority’s approved varied reference tariff is shown in the table below. The adjusted 
reference tariff will apply from 1 January 2014 to 31 March 2014.  

Table 1 GGP Reference Tariff Variation 

Tariff 
Toll                     
$/GJ 

Capacity Reservation 
$GJ Km 

Throughput        
$/GJ Km 

1 January 2014 to 31 March 2014 0.214195 0.001470 0.000385 

 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Tyson Self 
Assistant Director Gas Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
28 January 2014 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/12051/2/Goldfields%20Gas%20Pipeline%20%E2%80%93%20Annual%20Tariff%20Variation%20%E2%80%93%201%20January%202014.pdf

